NOTICE

The south end of the alley behind the library and where it intersects with Wisconsin Street will be closed from Tuesday,
March 20th until Monday, March 26th in order for the library addition to be connected to the sewer main. During
this time, the alley will continue to be open from the north end (Blackhawk Avenue). Every effort will be made to
minimize the time the south end of the alley needs to be closed. Thank you for your patience during the library
renovation and expansion. If you have any questions, please call City Hall at 326-6406 or Tom Russett with Portzen
Construction at 563-543-8539.




